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Monday 18th September 2023  

 
 

3DM Geography Trip – Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This half term, the children will be learning all about life in villages, towns and cities. 
To support the children with their learning, 3DM will be taking a trip around 
Southampton City Centre, where they will visit Ocean Village and they will then 
make their way to Beaulieu. During the trip, the children will have the opportunity to 
hop off the mini bus and look more closely at the features of these different areas. 
This is a great learning opportunity; it will allow the children to develop their 
understanding of the differences between urban and rural and areas that are local to 
where they live. 
 
Children will need to arrive at school as normal, wearing their school uniform. The 
mini bus will leave in the morning and the children will be back to school by 
lunchtime. Because we will be getting off the mini bus, please ensure that children 
have suitable clothing for the weather forecast. There is no cost to the trip; 
however, you are required to complete the Google Forms so that we have 
permission for the children to leave the school site. Please also complete the medical 
form by Monday 2nd October.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 
 
 
Rachael Woods 
Year 3  
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